BENSON-MONTIN-GREER DRILLING CORP.

22] PETROLEUM CENTER BUILDING, FARMINGTON, NM. 87401 505-325-8874

February 6, 1985

(e e e

0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Attention: Mr. Charles Gholson
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

Dear Charles:
In compliance with your letter of January 15, 1985 Benson-

Montin-Greer Drilling Corp. is making arrangements to move a rig on
Dustin #1 (K-06~29N-12W) within the next few weeks.

As to the Price #1 (N-15-3IN-13W) gas well, you will
recall that the La Plata Community Store and United States Post Office
are utilizing heating gas from this well. Also, a residence is using
heating gas from the well. The store has recently been sold and I
have visited with the new owners about plugging the well and they have
expressed the desire to work out an arrangement whereby they can
continue to have gas from the well to heat the store and post office.
Accordingly, we request your advice as to how B-M-G, as operator, can
satisfy the 0il Conservation Division orders and in the process allow
the store, post office and residence to continue to have heating gas.

Thank you for your consideration and advice in this
matter.

Sincerely yours,

BENSON-MONTIN-GREER DRILLING CORP.

BY:

11 L. Stoabs™
Vlce President
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